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Barry Kearney, of counsel to Cozen O'Connor's Labor & Employment department, was quoted in

Law360 about the new National Labor Relations Board General Counsel Peter Robb. Robb will likely

spend much of his first weeks getting to know the leaders who run the NLRB day-to-day, leaving him

little time to implement his policy initiatives, said Barry. “There will certainly be discussions about

things he’s interested in,” said Barry.

To read more of this article, click here. (Login required)
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